
From: Karl Goertzen 
SE:nt: Friday, January 20, 2023 1:43 PM 
To: bev.ecklund@gmail.com; sjhecox@msn.com 
C<:: Brendan McMullen 
Sl1bject: PROPOSED PARTITION - 4151 GARNDER RD. SE 

Bev Ecklund, Chair Faye Wright Neighborhood Association 
Sue Hecox, Land Use chair Faye Wright Neighborhood Association 

HE!llo - I am a local Engineer and Surveyor. I have a client, Brendan McMullen, who will soon be 
proposing to the City, by formal application, a Partition of property located at 4151 Gardner Rd . SE. 
h2ve attached the particulars for your early information in the process. These attachments include 4 of 

the items that will be included in the formal application. They are: 

1. The proposed "WRITTEN STATEMENT". 
2. The proposed "TREE PLAN" . 
3. The proposed "SCHEMATIC UTILITY PLAN". 
4. The "NARRATIVE" of the proposed project. 

PIEiase contact me if you have any questions 

K.ll.RL D. GOERTZEN 
4753 FIR DELL DR. SE -----· ··· · · ········· · ··-·-- · -··· 
~A~~M1.9.~-~?.?Q? 
503-378-0952 


